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Daisy Class

Tapestry

The Tapestry accounts for your 
children are now up and running and 

observations are being added 
regularly so make sure to check and 

see the exciting things that they 
have been up to in Daisy Class! Don't 

forget that you can add your own 
observations too! If you are having 

any problems accessing your account 
please speak to Mrs Channing. 

Parent Helpers

If you are interested in joining us in 
Daisy Class as a parent helper we 

would love to hear from you! There 
will be a sign up sheet available on 

Monday. Please let us know if you can 
help and which day/days you are 

available!                                         
Also. if you are available to help us 
at snack time each day please speak 

to the Daisy Team for more info!  

Parent consultations

Thank you so much for your 
positive feedback during the 
consultations this week. It 

was lovely to see you all again 
and have the chance to chat 
about how well your children 
have settled. Thank you for 
your support and positivity! 

Home Learning

Don't forget our home learning 
challenge. We would love it if you 

could make a poster together 'All 
About Me!' It can include pictures 

from birth to now, pictures of 
favourite things or anything else you 

would like to include! Please bring 
these in as soon as they are 

complete for us to add to our 
fantastic learning display! 

Learning Walk            
This week we took a learning walk 

around the school (inside and 
outside) to notice all the 

different things that we could 
see and hear. Can you remember 
some of the things that we saw 

and heard? (We particularly 
enjoyed seeing the big 

playgrounds where lots of our big 
brothers and sisters play!) 

Our focus this week

We have explored Autumn and our 
senses. We collected fallen leaves 
from the outside area and looked 

at the different colours. We talked 
about our senses and what we could 
smell and the scents that we liked 
and disliked. We enjoyed playing 
with the scented playdough too, 

especially the chocolate smell and 
mint smell! 


